
                                                
 

The Swedish Hovawart Club, South District, invites to  
CAC – IHF show on Sunday October 1,  2017. 

 
The show will be held in Smygehuk “the southern tip of Sweden” situated 15 km east of the town of Trelleborg, 
easy to reach via the Oresund Bridge or by ferries from Germany and Poland or via other routes. 
 

Judge: Eva Preisinger, Germany  
 

Entry Fees: 
Puppy classes 4-6 months and 6-9 months = SEK 150  
Junior class (9-18 months), Intermediate class (15-24 months), Working class (15- months), Open class (15- 
months), Champion class (15- months) = SEK 300   
Veteran class (8- years) = SEK 280  
The fee should be paid to the bank account of the Swedish Hovawart Club, South District.  
Swedbank. IBAN SE95 8000 0831 3953 4167 0064. BIC – SWEDSESS. All transaction fees shall be covered 
by the payer.  
 

The enclosed Entry Form should be used and sent as a hard copy to Louise Widén, Villa Clythia, 
Hököpingevägen 330-4, SE-235 92 Vellinge, Sweden or be scanned and sent by email to 
louise.widen@widhovs.se. For dogs not previously having participated in an official show in Sweden a copy of 
the pedigree should be enclosed. If reference is made to workingtrials passed a copy of the working dog 
certificate (WCC) should be enclosed. 
 

Last day of entry and payment is Monday September 4, 2017. 
 

Any inquiries about the show, please contact Louise Widén at louise.widen@widhovs.se or +46-70-3059281. 
 

Useful link: Swedish Show Regulations - 
https://www.skk.se/globalassets/dokument/utstallning/broschyrer/show-regulations_t109.pdf 
 

 Miscellaneous 
 

In the Smygehukhuk area you find camping, hostels, hotels etc. The Turist Information Office in Trelleborg 
”Turistbyrån i Trelleborg” provides further information, Phone. No.+46-410-73 33 20, email: turist@trelleborg.se. 
Very close to the show ground it is possible to park caravans and mobile homes free of charge, however without 
access to electricity and other facilities. If you want to use this possibility, please contact Fredrik Lövgren at 
fredrik@hoffe.nu. 
  

During the week-end the yearly general IHF-meeting takes place. 
On the evening of September 30 a dinner will be held at Hotell  
Smygehus. Everybody is welcome to join. The cost for this event  
is SEK 395. If you are interested in participating send an email to  
Torsten Lundström (hoffe2@telia.com) at the latest September 8.  
You will then receive a confirmation and payment instructions.  
 
 
Hovawartklubben is looking forward to meet you in Smygehuk !  
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